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Dear sirs 

I am writing to object to the councils local plan. By building these houses on green belt land you are robbing the 
next generation of not only the joys and health benefits of green space that can never be replaced but the wild 
life that relies on it. Also these houses won’t be affordable for our young people so how’s that going to benefit 
them? 

Are you going to increase the number of hospital staff, ambulance personnel, police, teachers, firefighters, 
social workers etc that the larger town is going to need to meet the needs of this larger population? Our services 
are already overstretched and their finances cut to the bone. 

If you have money to spend on unwanted building that no one wants then you can use it more wisely and 
beneficially on the people already living here. It’s time you put the people of Warrington first and not big 
businesses such as Peel Holdings and Satnam. They don’t care one wit for our  health and well-being they just 
see profit. 

For once, listen to the voice of the people and put us before business interests. 

Regards 

Mrs Sue Stewart 

Sent from my iPad 




